Hello <firstname> --
Good news!
We have some leftover financial aid funds to award for the 2015-16 academic year, and we have selected you as one of the recipients!
You will be receiving an MPA tuition waiver award of $929.
Your award is due to your standout performance in Core:  your Fall and Winter seminar faculty have selected you as one of their top 2 students -- well done!
[bookmark: _GoBack]This amount will be applied to your account during the next couple of weeks. Depending on your financial aid package, it will likely result either in a refund or a reduction in your loan. If you have any questions about this, please contact the Financial Aid Office at morellic@evergreen.edu or 360-867-6206
If you have any questions about the award, feel welcome to email me at gibbonsr@evergreen.edu.
All the best,
Randee




